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 BY E-MAIL  

July 21, 2010 
 
Mr. Phil Martin 
VP, Finance and Regulatory Compliance 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.   
100 Simcoe Street South 
Oshawa ON L1H 7M7 
 
 
Dear Mr. Martin:  
 
Re: Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan 
 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates - EB-2010-0107 

 
The Board is in receipt of your letter dated July 14, 2010.   
 
In a previous letter dated May 27, 2010, you indicated Oshawa PUC Networks’ intention 
to file a cost of service application for 2011 rates, one year in advance of Oshawa PUC 
Networks’ next regularly scheduled cost of service application.   Your letter dated July 
14, 2010 indicated that Oshawa PUC Networks will move this filing back to its regularly 
scheduled year for 2012 rates. 
 
The Board notes that Oshawa PUC Networks indicated that it will seek a January 1, 
2012 effective date for its 2012 rates.  The Board expects Oshawa PUC Networks to file 
its application no later than April 29, 2011 for rates to become effective January 1, 2012. 
 
The Board will expect Oshawa PUC Networks to adhere to the process for 2011 
incentive regulation distribution rate applications as may be determined by the Board.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  


